
Amesbury High School All Sports Boosters 
Minutes of Meeting 
 
September 14, 2009 
Minutes Taken By:  Priscilla Terry 
Meeting Time:  7:00p.m. 
 
Attendance: Leo Norton, Priscilla Terry, Sarah Centric, Drew Stellmach, Janice Syphers, 
Nancy Beecy-Tomasz, Larry Lingley, Cathy Lingley, Sam Wilmot, Joelyn Pray, 
Elizabeth McAndrews 
 
Secretary’s Report: 
The Secretary’s report was accepted and approved. 
Treasurer’s Report: 
The Treasurer’s report was accepted and approved.  
Athletic Director’s Report: 
*Elizabeth spoke a little bit about the blanket award and asked the board to reopen 
discussion on it.  A motion was unanimously approved to reopen discussion, but when 
the motion was set forth to nullify the vote from June there was not enough support to 
move forward. 
*There is a change the Oct8th (AHS Open House) soccer game will be rescheduled. 
*A new trainer has been hired and Sarah Centric is now the Assistant AD. 
*Sarah spoke about the Spin-A-Thon:  
The money is divided equally between the towns. 
Each team needs to raise $1200 ($100 x 12 people) 
Nancy gave her our tax id# for contributions. 
Correspondence/Comments: 
*We received a thank you from Grad Night for our donation. 
*We received a thank you from Jeffrey Larnard and Maggie Santasuosso (scholarships). 
*Janice is sending a thank you for the key chains and for the donation from Linda 
Daniels. 
Membership Update: 
*There are four new members to report, and a donation from Linda Daniels. 
Business Old/New: 
*A letter has been sent to the IRS to waive the penalty. 
*We talked about possible having a Sals fundraiser on November 24th. 
*The trailer stocked and ready thanks to the “Roof Group”! Drew left a message with 
Ozzie Morrill to see if he can help us with our electrical problems. Leo is installing a new 
faucet for us soon. 
The next scheduled meeting is October 5, 2009 in the AHS Library. 
 
 


